
Upper School 2023-24 
DROP-OFF & PICKUP

Please park in designated spots 
only. Leave Admissions & Visitors 
spaces free for our guests. 

When dropping off students in the 
Glover lot, please keep to the right 
lane if you are waiting, dropping off, 
or picking up. Please keep to the 
left lane if you are driving through.

Please do NOT block any 
driveways on Hobart Avenue 
when waiting in line.

For the safety of our students 
and our community, drive slowly 
in the parking lots and streets 
around campus.
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